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2nd May 2017 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Year 6 Summer Term Visits & Activities 
 

 
In order to support our Science topic about forces, I am pleased to inform you that a trip to the Science 
Museum has been booked for Year 6 on Wednesday 7th June.  As well as visiting permanent exhibits at 
the museum, Year 6 will watch ‘Feel the Force’, a show all about forces and magnets.  
 
We will be travelling by bus and the London Underground to the museum.  As we will be leaving 
promptly, all children will need to ensure they are school no later than 8.45am. We aim to return to 
school by 3.10 pm.   
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch to school on this day, which should include a disposable 
water bottle (no glass bottles).  
 
The cost for this visit will be £4. In order to secure our booking, all contributions and permissions must 
be given via ParentPay by Friday 19th May.  
 
We will need a few parent volunteers to accompany us on the trip for the day. If you are interested, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher. Please note you will require a DBS (previously CRB) or List 99 
check before the day of the visit.    
  
We look forward to an exciting, enjoyable and informative trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kirsty Gibson                 Helen Beckett  
Year 6 Teachers 
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